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Kyle Kuperus

From: Kelly Mast <kellymast@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2025 3:43 PM
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board
Subject: The Crossings RV resort

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender 

You have not previously corresponded with this sender. 
 Report Suspicious 

Hi!  
I am writing to share a few thoughts on the proposed campground. 

1.We do not want the entrance off El Dorado Rd. It is so peaceful now and we don't
need more traffic on that road. If the campground HAS to happen, put the entrance off
Missouri Flat.

2.. Lighting- NO lighted signs near El Dorado exit. Keep them up at Missouri Flat. It's so 
nice coming up from Cameron Park seeing trees and NO LIGHTS! Now that they cut 
trees by Snowline, that has enough annoying lights. 

3. Please do not touch any trees along the freeway. It would be nice to keep the
mountain look and not see RV's from the freeway.

Thank you! 
Kelly Mast 

 "Team Mast"
Kevin, Kelly, Jordan & Jeremy 
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